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June 5, 2018

Mr. Robert M. Rivera
Public Works Director
City of New Port Richey
6132 Pine Hill Road

Port Richey, Florida 34668

RE: Change Order Contract Modification #1 Recommendation 2014-2015 Streetscape
Improvement Madison St. Main St. to Mass. Ave. Project No. 17-015

Mr. Rivera:

At its regular meeting on November 20, 2017, the New Port Richey City Council approved a
contract award for the above-referenced bid to Augustine Constructors, Inc. in the amount not to
exceed $664,424.75.

The City has a budgeted amount of $1,000,000.00 for this project. Additional landscaping and
irrigation have been proposed to be added to the project.

¢ Landscaping from Main St. to Massachusetts Ave on both sides of Madison Street.

e [rrigation from Main St. to Massachusetts Ave on both sides of Madison Street.

It is my recommendation that a change order to the original contract agreement be issued in the
amount of $277,553.47 to allow for the additional work to be completed. This will bring the new
contract price, not to exceed $941,978.22.

Sincerely,

‘Scott C. Fish
Construction Project Manager 11

City of New Port Richey
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